
Parent Bulletin 14.06.24 
 
Celebration of the word 
 

 
 
Class Charts 
 
This week we have had assemblies with each year group to discuss rewards and homework, 
these conversations have also taken place throughout the week in form time so that we can 
capture what our pupils want their rewards to be. Next week I will share the outcome of 
these sessions when we launch our rewards system. It is vital that all parents are accessing 
Class Charts so that we can ensure there is clear communication between school and home. 
 

 
 



 

 
 
Achievement 
 
The winner of the Family value points this week is: 
 
Abigail P 10K - You have won a £10 voucher! 
 
The pupils who have Achieved the most positive points overall in each year group are: 
 
Year 7 Harley M 
Year 8 Casey R, Isobelle H 
Year 9 Jeydon L, Caitlin L, Taylor W 
Year 10 Summer W 
 
These pupils have won a weekly queue jump pass- WELL DONE EVERYONE! 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support! 
 
Ms Gilligan 
 


